
                                                             Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  
New Inn, Cashel, 

   Co. Tipperary  
E25 VH05  
Phone (052) 7462122  

        1/2/23 

 

Dear Parents,  

We have finally received an update on the half zips ordered since the beginning of October. 

After several months of trying to communicate with the supplier, it now appears that the order 

was never put through by KB Sports. We have requested a full refund and hope to receive same 

over the coming days. The school has decided to work with a new supplier (B&T Sports).   

  

Any person who has ordered a half zip can you please fill in the form link ASAP with your 

preference (full refund or a new half zip). New half-zips pictured below. 

https://forms.gle/EfzbvghfUgHbWYN28 

 

 

Our new supplier will call to the school this Friday for sizes. He has indicated that it will take 3 

weeks for order to be delivered. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thanks for your patience in this matter.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tomas Mc Loughlin 
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